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County of Santa Cruz

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060
(831) 454-2160 FAX (831) 454-2385 TDD (831) 454-2123

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

AGENDA: JUNE 22, 1999
June 14, 1999

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: MOUNT HERMON ROAD BRIDGE, STATE BRIDGE NO. 36C-0092
BEAR CREEK ROAD BRIDGE, STATE BRIDGE NO. 36C-0084
SEISMIC RETROFIT, FEDERAL PROJECT NO. STPLZ-5936(020)
DELAY OF CONTRACT AWARD

Members of the Board:

Following the bid opening on June 8, 1999, for the subject bridge seismic retrofit
project, your Board directed Public Works to return on or before June 22, 1999, with our
recommendation of award. However, since this is a federally funded program, administered
through the California State Department of Transportation, the bid award must first be processed
through their offices. Unfortunately, this could not be completed in time for us to return to your
Board before the end of this month.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors direct Public Works to
return on August 3, 1999, with the results of the June 8, 1999, bid opening and its recommendation
of award for this contract.

Yours truly,

JOHN A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works
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